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Newsletter – January 2025    

Welcome Back! 

Happy New Year and welcome back to school! It’s been wonderful to see all the children returning with big 

smiles, ready to learn. They have settled in brilliantly after the Christmas break and are already working hard 

in their lessons. We’re looking forward to an exciting term ahead! 

School Timings & Punctuality  

A little reminder about the importance of arriving at school on time. The school day begins promptly at 

8.50am, doors opening at 8.45am, and arriving late can mean missing out on key learning at the start of the 

day. Being on time helps children settle quickly and get the most out of their lessons. Thank you for your 

support in ensuring a smooth and punctual start each morning. 

 

Year 5 Tuck Shop – Make £5 Blossom!  

Our Year 5 pupils are taking part in the Make £5 Blossom project, where they will learn valuable business 

skills by trying to make a profit from their initial investment. They have chosen to run a Tuck Shop every 

Friday at 10:45am. Children can bring a maximum of £2 to spend on a range of snacks. We can’t wait to 

see how successful their enterprise will be! 

Playground Donations Wanted   

We are still looking for donations to help revamp our playground! If you have any unwanted LEGO, small 

world toys, fancy dress costumes, or board games, we would love to give them a new home. Your 

generosity will help create a fun and engaging play space for all our children. Thank you in advance for your 

support! 
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 NHS Pharmacy First Service 

Did you know that the NHS Pharmacy First Service enables children and adults to get 

convenient access to healthcare advice and treatment where appropriate, for seven common conditions 

without the potential delay of having to wait for a GP appointment? Accessing the service may help children 

feel better and be back to school as quickly as possible, as well as supporting parents/carers to also get 

better if they are unwell with one of the conditions covered under the service. There is no need to make an 

appointment; parents or carers can pop into their local Boots pharmacy with their child and ask for help 

under the service. Support for the following conditions can be accessed under the service, free of charge 

(unless NHS prescription charges apply): 

 

*NHS Pharmacy First Service: In pharmacies in England only. Subject to availability. Treatment is subject to 

suitability assessment. Normal NHS prescription charge rules apply. 
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Spring Term Diary dates 

Thursday 6th February – Parents Forum 9am 

Friday 7th February – Number Day 

Tuesday 11th February – Safer Internet Day – Parent Workshop times to follow 

Friday 14th February – Half Term 

 

Monday 24th February 8.45am – School Re-opens 

 

Tuesday 4th March – Parents Evening 

Friday 7th March – World Book Day 

Friday 7th March – SEND Reviews (Parents) 

Wednesday 19th March – School Nursing Team to do Relationships talk with Y5 & Y6 

Friday 21st March – Red Nose Day 

Monday 24th March – Tigers Trust Maths Day 

Friday 28th March – Y2 Air Museum Trip 

Tuesday 1st April – Easter Lunch 

Thursday 3rd April – KS2 Decorative Eggs Competition 

Thursday 3rd April – EYFS Easter Bonnet Parade 

Thursday 3rd April – KS1 Easter Bonnet Parade 

Friday 4th Easter – School Closes for Easter Holidays 

 

Wednesday 23rd April 8.45am – School Reopens 

 

 

 


